
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL HEALTH RISK ASSOCIATED WITH ILLEGAL HARVEST (Ch II@.01(C)(2)) On 
1/31/2023, the Connecticut Department of Agriculture, Bureau of Aquaculture is conducting a recall of 
oysters harvested by AEROS Cultured Oyster Company (CT-393-SS,AQ) from Stonington C/Stonington 
Ram Island C, from 1/5/2023-1/31/2023. This lot has not been authorized for harvest by the Authority 
following relay activity.  

Distribution List to follow. 

 


